IOWA STATE COLLEGE

OF AGRICULTURE AND MECHANIC ARTS
AMES, IOWA

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION FOR MEN

October 8, 1937

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doc:

I believe your suggestion of October 5th is very good, that we have our closed meeting at 10 on Saturday, December 4th, the meeting with the Missouri Valley coaches at 11 and if we are not through have luncheon together, then at 2 hold the general meeting.

With best wishes and hoping everything is fine, I am

Sincerely,

L. E. Menze

Coach

LEM: JH